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February 10, 2000

Parents of 2000 Philmont Contingent:
I know your Scout is looking forward to Philmont this summer and is busy with his crew preparing. The Monmouth Council Philmont Committee is on schedule with all the preparations required.

We presented you our tentative cost of $950 per Scout along with the tentative payment schedule at our Open House last September. At that time, we indicated that a major factor in determining the final cost was the airfare. Unfortunately, airfares and fuel costs have been rising and the airlines have been unwilling to negotiate as much as in the past. They have also instituted fuel surcharges per ticket. We have entered a contract for airfare that raises our estimated total cost by $75 to $1,025. The second best airfare we found was almost $100 per ticket higher. This amount is still tentative as it is still subject to any changes in taxes and/or surcharges. Your Crew Advisor will communicate any additional minor changes in the price.

The revised schedule of payments is:


Sep 15
$150
Nov 1
$125
Dec 1
$125
Jan 1
$125


Feb 1
$125
Mar 1
$125
Apr 1 
$125
May 1
$125

Provide your payments to your Scout’s Crew Advisor each month. We appreciate your cooperation in keeping current.

Address questions to your Scout’s Crew Advisor, Jif Fishman at Council (531-3636 days), or me.

Sincerely,
Larry Goldsmith
Acting Leader,
Monmouth Council Philmont 2000 Contingent

(732) 671-2461 (evenings)
ldg@att.net


